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Ranelagh Primary School Newsletter 
Corporation Street, Stratford. E15 3DN                 

Tel.: 0208 534 4364          
info@ranelagh.ttlt.academy  

Dates for 

Your Diary 
 
 
  
 
 

Sports Day 
EYFS & KS1 

Tuesday 13th July 
2021 

 
 
 

Sports Day 
KS2 

Wednesday 14th 
July 2021 

 
 
 
 

Last day of 
Term 

 
Wednesday 21st 

July 2021  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Word of the 
week   

 
 

Family  

Discount on school uniform 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
School uniform can be purchased via our online cashless system  
(School Money or Teachers2Parents app) from July 1st -July 21st 2021  
(while stock last). 
We will still be coming into school in PE kit on your child’s class PE day 
,but it need to be the school colours of navy blue, black grey or white. 
 
 

Item and Size New Price 
V-Neck Jumpers 
Size: 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 

£9.45 

Cardigans 
Size: 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 

£9.90 

Fleece  
Size: 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 

£10.35 

Reversible Fleece  
Size: 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-13 

£12.60 

 
 

Jewellery No No 
 

There are many reasons why we ask children not to wear jewellery - For Health and 

safety and so that their precious items are not damaged. 

 

The health and safety of your children is paramount. This is why we ask that children 

do not wear jewellery at school. A necklace can be a choking hazard if the necklace is 

caught. Rings and earing can rip fingers and ears. 

 

Please remind your children to take off their jewellery and leave it at home before 

they come to school. 

 

Many schools have returned to full school uniform, but Ranelagh 
did not want you to pay out on new uniform this term and then 
new uniform in September. From September, children will be 
expected to wear full school uniform. To help with this, we are 
giving a 10% discount on school uniform.  
 

10% off 
new 
price 
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Our Remarkable Certificate Winners 
  

Class Name 

Nursery  Ricardo, Ayat, Iram & Ramzi  
Reception  Rosa, Abdullah, Rio & Amari  

Year 1  Myles, Henry, Saira & Teddy  

Year 2  Emmanuel, Lariah, Laaibah & Benny  
Year 3  Kaci, Amirah, Gabriel & Sophia  

Year 4  Shailenessa, Tina, Daniel & Mustapha   
Year 5  Diana, Emilia, Diondre & Davi  

Year 6  Nifat, Letta, Mamadou & Ruwayda  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reward 5 
Well done to our Reward 5 winners! 

 
 

Keep Cool in School 
Please note that as the weather warms up, 

pupils should be coming to school with their 

water bottles and, if possible, hats and sun 

screen applied. All children should wear 

clothes that are similar in colour to the school 

uniform. This is so that the children can change 

their clothes daily. Footwear should include 

black shoes or sandals, but not flip flops. 

 
                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Street Tag 
                    Holding tight onto second, place  
                    we now have 2,378, 705 points!! 
 
Please check the message board in the menu 
bar to read about bonus points coming to local 
parks starting from 10th July. 
 
More details can be found here. 
https://m.facebook.com/Streettagapp/photos/
a.294128767901905/832162357431874/ 
        

 
 
 
 

Napier Lodge offers a convenient and affordable 
service to Parents where children can have fun 
and feel safe in familiar surroundings. We are 
open during the summer holidays. Please see 
details below: 
 

9th August - 27th August 
8am—6pm 

Reception to Year 6 
£25 per day 

 
For more info please contact the school on: 020 
8534 4364 /07793986996 & ask for Ashlyn Cox 
or email us at info@ranelagh.ttlt.academy 
 
Activities include outdoor games, cooking, arts 
& crafts, soft play and so much more. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch. Please make 
sure children wear suitable clothing and 
comfortable shoes. 

https://m.facebook.com/Streettagapp/photos/a.294128767901905/832162357431874/
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